
 

 

 

 

GENERAL CONSENT FORM 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In line with NSW Department of Education guidelines, the school is required to obtain parental 
consent to enable students to participate in a range of general school activities as discussed below. 
 
Photographs: Through the year students’ achievements are recognised in publications such as the 
school newsletter, school website, annual report and the local press. Students also have official 
school photographs taken. 
 
Technology: All students are issued with a student email address by DoE and have access to the 
internet via the DoE student portal. 
 
Please complete the general consent form below and have it returned to your child’s roll call teacher 
during STAR. Students who have not returned this form may not be allowed to have their 
photograph taken or have access to email/internet facilities. If you DO NOT give permission for your 
son/daughter to participate in any of the above activities, please attach your written objections and 
return them with the form by the end of Week 5, Term 1. 
 
 
P Ivers 
PRINCIPAL 
February 2018 
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WINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL GENERAL CONSENT FORM 2018 

 

I have read and understand the above and give consent for my child________________________________  

of Year ________ to: 

 

YES   /   NO  Have names and images uploaded to the school’s Newsletter and website. 

YES   /   NO   Have photographs taken for various publications including the school’s Newsletter and website. 

 

YES   /   NO  Have access to the internet and use of an email account. 

YES   /   NO  Receive medical attention in case of an emergency. 

This signed permission remains effective until I advise the school otherwise. 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: _______________________________________ Date ____________________ 

 

 


